
 

APPROVED MINUTES 

Mendham Borough Environmental Commission  

October 18th, 2018 7:00 p.m.  

The Phoenix House  

The announcement for this meeting on October 18th, 2018, was advertised in the 
Observer -Tribune and the Daily Record as per the governance of the Association 
of New Jersey Environmental Commissions  

Roll Call: ​Peter Barry, Elise Dann, Paula Barber, 
Brennan Reilly  

Approval of 
Minutes:  

New 
Business:  

● Land Use Committee Report- No 
Report  

● Shade Tree Committee Report -No 
Report  

● ​Planning Board Report- No 
Report  

● Board of Adjustment Report- Nothing to 
Report  

● ​Open Space 
Report-  

-Scott Barn Project moving forward with design 
phase -Rowe Sheep Farm Preservation 
Application proceeding  



● Communications Report-No 
Report  

● Pending Applications for review- None to 
Review  

● Highlands 
review-  

-Future potential to work with Coalition and Morris Historic 
Preservation society for adaptive re-use of historic structures for 
all uses including affordable housing  

● Loop Trail-  
-Paula and Marian began walking Mendham Open Space and 
making reports on trail conditions; Cosma Park was reported to 
DPW for potential clearing of invasive species -Brennan taking 
over stewardship of mendham Trails incorporating  
Borough and Township properties; Wednesday and Friday at 
9:00am trail maintenance- look out for social media updates  

● Future Events- ​-No further events planned for 

2018  
-April 2019 Electronics 
recycling  

● Mission 
Statement-  

-In process New Business-  

-High School students sought for Social Media internship and MBEC  
membership 

Public 
Comment:  



-Ron Weissman continues his pursuit of better stormwater management policies as it 
relates to compromised infrastructure and future development- asks for MBEC support 
in continued efforts for Town Engineer to Provide map of existing infrastructure, and 
potential policies to curtail impervious coverage ​Adjournment: 8:45  


